
Industry Alert: Midwest Foods is NOT Associated

On October 25th, 2019 North Bay Produce Inc. voluntarily issued a recall of 
certain varieties of fresh apples packed and shipped from one packinghouse 
between October 16th-October 21st due to the potential to be contaminated 
with Listeria monocytogenes. The recall was initiated as a result of a product 

test which revealed that finished products contained the bacteria. The 
recalled product was shipped directly from the company to retailers, brokers 

and wholesalers in Florida, Illinois, Kentucky, Louisiana, Michigan, 
North Carolina, Texas and Wisconsin. North Bay Produce, Inc. has informed 
the FDA and its customers of this recall. To date, health authorities have not 
linked any illnesses to this recall, and no other North Bay Produce products 

are affected by this recall. Consumers who have the recalled product in their 
possession should not consume it and should discard or return the product 

to the place of purchase.

Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. We do not carry the
 affected product. If you have any questions feel free to reach out to 
your Business Development Associate or contact customer service at 

773.927.8870. 

For more information visit northbayproduce.com

North Bay Produce Voluntarily Recalls Certain Varieties of Fresh Apples 
due to Potential Listeria Monocytogens

October 28th, 2019

3100 W. 36th Street Chicago, IL 60632 | 773.927.8870 | midwestfoods.com

https://www.northbayproduce.com/recall/

